
IAAI Oregon Chapter 31 
Portland District Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:  1/16/2020 

Location:  Buster’s Texas-Style Barbecue, 11419 SW Pacific Hwy, Tigard 

Members Present:  Miguel Bautista, Charlie Marble, Greg Weisgerber, John Wolff and Gert 
Zoutendijk. 

Business Meeting Opened:  Chairman Zoutendijk opened the meeting at 12:00pm. 

Approval of past meeting minutes:  The minutes from the previous meeting were approved. 

Treasurer Report:   John Wolff reported a balance was $2,510.12.  

Correspondence:  None 

Old Business: None 
 
State Chapter: Miguel Bautista stated that the board is working on the seminar topics and 
instructors for the September 2020 Annual Chapter 31 Conference in Newport, OR.   John Wolff 
reminded us that the Rogue Valley conference was this month. 
 
John Wolff reported that there was a state board meeting at TVFR on December 4, 2019.   
 
Clackamas Fire is working with DPSST on clarification of the Oregon Fire Investigator 
certification requirements. 
   
Training:  None. 

Good of the order:  There was much discussion regarding the presumptive cancer law and how 
it may or may not include fire investigators.      

New Business:  None.  

The meeting was adjourned at 12:55pm. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Charlie Marble 


